
August 23, 2020. 

SBDC and Covid-19 Regulations and Restrictions 

Hello to everyone from the SBDC Executive.  

This has not been the year that we anticipated having when we celebrated New Years! 
  
The executive met Thursday, Aug 20th, to determine what lays ahead for us in the near future. 
We have had communication from the Public Health Office and from the School Board 
regarding dances, and lessons. 
  
We will not be given access to any school gymnasiums this year, as there will be no community 
use of school facilities. 
  
The legion has not opened their hall for dancing, only the bar area for patrons.  According to 
the Public Health restrictions at this time in Stage 3, any establishment serving food and drink 
cannot allow dancing. 
  
So sad to say we will not be offering any dance classes for the near term as we have no venue 
to conduct lessons in. 
  
Just as sad we will not be running any dances either in the near term.  We will not be having a 
Christmas dance this year.  
  
We have decided to extend all current memberships for another year without charging any 
dues.  That way we will keep you all on our mailing list for future updates. 
  
If anything changes, we will issue an update. 
  
Stay safe everyone, we will come through this together and be dancing again. 
  
George Vero and the rest of the Executive 
 


